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To: 
Board of Directors


From:
Alan Clanin, General Manager


Date:
May 14, 2019


Subject:
Annual Review of General Manager 

The District Personnel Manual requires a performance evaluation be conducted as soon as practical prior to an employee’s completion of the probationary period, and annually thereafter. 

It has previously been the consensus of the Board to leave the format of the performance review for the General Manager in the format that has been used for the past several years. 

Enclosed with this memo is a review of the goals and objectives established by the General Manager for the District and himself. 

Providing our community with a reliable water system that delivers high quality water for its health and safety needs.
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